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SB 2022 - HB 2650 

 

SUMMARY OF BILL:    Requires a temporary healthcare staffing agency doing business 

in the state to provide notice to the Health Facilities Commission (HFC) identifying its business 

entity and any controlling person by December 31 of each year. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

• Pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 68-11-2302(c), temporary healthcare staffing agencies 

doing business in the state were required to provide notice to the HFC by December 31, 

2023. 

• Requiring temporary healthcare staffing agencies to provide notice of their operations on 

an annual basis will not have a significant impact on the operations of the HFC; 

therefore, any fiscal impact is estimated to be not significant. 
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